

Sheridan and Adams Township Reorg Committee •

The Town of Sheridan
Council and Adams Township
Advisory Board voted
unanimously in favor of
adopting the preliminary
Fiscal Impact Study for the
proposed Reorganization of
The Town of Sheridan and
Adams Township.

Reorganization Meeting. Tuesday, May 14 at the Adams Township Community Building in Ekin 6:00

Please join us for a discussion about the reorganization of Adams Township and Sheridan.

We will present the plan and answer your questions. The meeting will be at 6:00

Come at 5:30 and meet your neighbors and have coffee.

Hope to see you there.

Ron Stone, Adams Township Advisory Board. 317-758-5170